Oakridge
Public Library
Presents

For Love
of Rivers

A monthlong
celebration of rivers

Thursday, February 2nd — 6:30 p.m.
Pacific Rivers screening of "“Beyond the Emerald Curtain” followed by Hilary Shoney
speaking about the goals and activities of Pacific River.

Thursday, February 92th — 6:00 p.m.

Middle Fork Willamette Watershed Council Director Sarah Drydahl and Erika Coyer of the
Watershed Stewards present “River Restoration and High School Stewards in the Middle
Fork Willamette Waters” followed by Tim Giraudiers “A visual Journey of Our Areas
Amazing Rivers”.

Saturday, February 11th — 3:00 p.m.

McKenzie Flyfishers and Cascade Family Flyfishers will hold workshops on fly tying and
casting. They extend a special invitation to young people who wish to learn the sport of
fly fishing. (Note: the casting workshop will be held out of doors so dress accordingly.)
Also, they offer hints to fishing the North and Middle forks of the Willamette.

Thursday, February 16th — 6:00 p.m.

Quinn Slocumb of Upstream Adventures will speak about running rivers, river safety and
will display equipment.

Wednesday, February 22nd — 6:30 p.m.

Matt Michel of Lane Electric Cooperative will speak on the benefits and issues of hydro-
electric power followed by Dan Peck, Manager of the Willamette Fish Hatchery on policies
that protect the health and genetic diversity of hatchery salmon and policies that protect
wild salmon.

Don’t miss the wonderful door prizes at all the programs!

Questions? Contact the Library 54 1-782-2258
or call 541-782-1156.
Next to City Hall on First Street in Uptown Oakridge.
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